
 

 
   

                                                                                                                                                  
 
 

#ArubaCloudMotoE | The "Cathedral of Speed" (Assen, 

Netherlands) hosted the fifth round of the FIM Enel MotoE 

World Championship  

 
 

 

The iconic TT Assen circuit, known around the world as the "Cathedral of Speed," set the stage for the fifth round of 

the FIM Enel MotoE World Championship, which saw the Aruba Cloud MotoE team on track with Chaz Davies and 

Armando Pontone respectively fifteenth and eighteenth on the grid.  

RACE-1 

Great start by Chaz Davies who climbs to P10 at the second corner. The Welsh rider cannot defend himself from the 

attacks of Gutierrez, Ferrari and Tulovic but has the merit of continuing to push to gain a positive 10th place after the 

crash of Granado and Zannoni on the last lap.   

Thirteenth place for Armando Pontone who gained three points in the standings.   

Chaz Davies (Aruba Cloud MotoE #7) 

"We are still not in the condition to be with the top group but I am still satisfied because we made a clear step 

forward in terms of performance. In Race 1 I enjoyed riding and this is important feedback." 

Armando Pontone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #80) 

"Unfortunately, I made some mistakes during the race that made me lose ground. I hope in Race-2 I can make up 

some positions." 

RACE-2. 

Difficult race for Aruba Cloud MotoE team riders. Chaz Davies crashed with 3 laps to go when he was in 14th 

position. Armando Pontone finishes 16th. 

Chaz Davies (Aruba Cloud MotoE #7). 

"It's a shame because the feeling after Race 1 was positive and in Race-2 I was pushing with confidence before the 

crash. We still made progress. We will try again in Germany." 

Armando Pontone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #80) 

"In Race-2 I had better feelings than in Race-1 thanks to a different set-up. For this, I thank the team. It is clear that 

we are still far from the performance we would like to have but I think we’ll reap the benefits of the path taken 

already at Sachsenring” 

 


